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New Students & Families. 
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Dates to Remember 

March  

Fri 13th Parents & Friends Meeting 2.00pm 

Tue 17th  Education Welfare Meeting 3.45pm 

Wed 18th School Council Annual General Meeting 

Wed 18th  GRIP Leadership Conference 

Mon 23rd MAD Leadership Conference 

Thur 26th  Family Night. 

Fri 27th JSC Healthy Roll Day 

Fri 27th Last Day of Term 1, 2.30pm Finish, No PM Bus 
April  

Tue 15th First Day of Term 2 

  
Dear Families, 

As you are well aware, the coronavirus has made its way to Australian shores and 
although the spread of the virus has been relatively contained so far it is a good time to 
discuss personal hygiene and the ways we can reduce the spread of all air borne virus’ 
such as colds and flu. The Dept of Education has been updating schools regularly with 
the latest advice from health organisations and the commonwealth government.  
At this stage, there continues to be travel restrictions to and from certain countries 
including China, Korea, Iran and Italy. Only Australian citizens or permanent residents 
(or dependents of) will be allowed to enter Australia from these countries. We may 
have families in our region and school community who could be affected by these 
restrictions. If you know someone who has been affected please offer them support as 
this is a difficult time for many. The Dept of Education has requested that all overseas 
and interstate camps and excursions be postponed for the immediate future. 
If you or a family member have come into contact with someone who has the virus or 
become unwell I strongly advise you to visit a doctor as soon as possible. The most 
common symptoms are a raised temperature, sore throat and/or a cough. Coronavirus 
or COVID-19 as it is being called is an airborne virus and cannot be treated with 
antibiotics. 
Everyone can protect against infections such as COVID-19 by practising good hand 
and respiratory hygiene. 

Here are some tips that we all can follow: 

1. Cover your mouth and nose when coughing and sneezing with a tissue, or cough 

into your elbow. 

2. Dispose of the tissue into a bin and then wash your hands immediately afterwards. 

3. Wash your hands regularly using soap and water, including after using the toilet, 

and before eating. Please refer to the Department’s coronavirus web page for the 

latest advice and information. 

Kind regards,  
Anna Duncan 
Principal     

                         JSC - Juice Boxes are available daily at lunchtime $1.0 0   
 

  Icy Poles are available lunch time Thursdays .50c   
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House Captains and JSC 
A reminder that our school will celebrate the Student 
Leadership Team of 2020 this Friday at assembly. 
School Captains, House Captains and Junior School 
Councillors for semester 1 will receive their badges 
at assembly this week. All families are invited to 
attend the assembly to be a part of this celebration. 
Congratulations to all of our student leaders, I am 
confident that you will continue to make a difference 
in our community. 
 
Parents and Friends Meeting 
All members of the community are invited to the first 
Parents and Friends meeting which will be held this 
Friday 13th March at 2pm in the Old School Building. 
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss any ideas 
anyone may have about improving our school. 
These could be ideas about curriculum and learning, 
physical resources of the school such as buildings, 
gardens etc, fundraisers or any other topics you 
would like to discuss. This meeting is a safe space, 
you will not be asked to join a committee or take on 
any ‘jobs’. We just want to hear from you and 
provide a forum for sharing of ideas. 
We also will discuss the current financial position of 
the group and authorise the purchasing of new 
furniture for the school. 
 
Sponsorship 
In 2020, Eagle Point Primary School will be seeking 
expressions of interest from local business’ that are 
interested in sponsoring the school to achieve a 
variety of goals. In 2019 a sponsorship policy was 
written to ensure that clear guidelines for 
sponsorships were established and copies of this 
policy are available from the office if required. Our first 
sponsorship opportunity will be to have suitable 
business names printed on sets of sporting uniforms 
for students to use while playing sport for Eagle Point 
Primary School teams. If you or someone you know 
may be interested in sponsoring our team uniforms 
please contact Anna Duncan through the office. 
 
Easter Raffle 
Easter raffle tickets have been sent out to families.  
Could families please donate something towards the 
raffle 
 
Breakfast Club – Helpers Required 
Breakfast Club is looking for some new volunteers on 
Tuesdays and Wednesdays. Breakfast Club provides 
toast and cereal to students from 8.30-8.55 three 
days a week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform 
Could all families please check the name label on 
your child’s uniform. There are a number of hoodies 
missing; these are easily picked up by mistake and 
this may not be noticed immediately. If you find you 
have the wrong uniform please return it to the office 
or the lost property basket. Please ensure all uniform 
is labelled with a laundry marker. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  



 

 







 



 



 



 



 





 
 



 



 

 
 



  



 

 

 

 


